
July 13, 2017

Sara Innamorato
County Executive

ALLEGHENYCOUNTY OF

                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                               Re:  Client# 42996
                                                                                                                                       Bob Evans Restaurant #187
                                                                                                                                       3737 William Penn Highway
                                                                                                                                       Monroeville, PA 15146
                                                                                                                                       Monroeville

Dear Sir or Madam,

An inspection was conducted at your facility on 07/13/2017 and reviewed with Brian Fern, General Manager. The conditions identified
on the attached assessment report provide the current food safety status of your operation. All violations of Article III - "Food Safety
Rules and Regulations", must be corrected immediately.  If violations are indicated, correction will be verified on your next routine
inspection.

Article XI-"Hearings and Appeals" provides for your right for a hearing if aggrieved by this notice. Requests for a hearing must be
made in writing and filed with the Director with in thirty (30) days upon receipt of this notice.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me (Phone: (412)578-7926 or  email:
Tim.Dodaro@AlleghenyCounty.US).

Sincerely,

Timothy Dodaro, REHS/RS, CP-FS
Environmental Health Specialist II

 

Erik Huffman
3737 William Penn HighwayTax Representative
Monroeville, PA 15146

Bob Evans Restaurants LLC


